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September 10, 2018 
 

 
NOTICE TO REPAIRCENTER USERS 

 
 
RE: Data Centre Maintenance  
 
Due to data centre maintenance, Mitchell RepairCenter and Mitchell Estimating 
will be unavailable for a 36 hour period from 4:00 p.m. Saturday, September 15, 
2018, until 4:00 a.m. Monday, September 17, 2018.  
 
For technical assistance please contact Mitchell International at 1-800-448-4401 
or visit http://www.mitchell.com/support.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this maintenance period. 

http://www.mitchell.com/support

